

Fairfield Village Community Association

NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2016

Following the inaugural meeting held on Saturday 20th February at Fairfield Cafe it was agreed to establish a Community Association.

The officers were duly elected as:

Chairman Conrad Palmer Secretary Carol Brogan Treasurer. Robert Garvin

Newsletter Co-editors: Carol Edwards and Linda Jackson

Various ideas and issues were discussed and it was agreed a quarterly newsletter highlighting activities, events and initiatives in the village to be produced and delivered.

Street Cleaning

Volunteers are required to help keep Fairfield clean & tidy. Hope you are able to spare an hour.

Saturday 19th March at 10.30am

Commencing Orchard Farm Stourbridge Road to mini island (including school drive) then other side of road up to Swan Cottages.

Saturday 23rd April at 10.30am

Bournheath Road and Brook Road.

Plastic bags, litter picking sticks will be supplied. Please wear appropriate clothing and strong gloves. If you have high visibility jackets/bibs they would be useful to wear.

Celebrate Queen's 90th Birthday

Sunday 12th June 1.00pm -3.00pm Bring and Share lunch to be organised in Village Hall.

For further information about the Community Association, to become a member or support an event contact Conrad Palmer, tel: 01527 833583, Email: FVCommunityAssociation@outlook.com

Details of latest community notices & what's on in Fairfield visit www.fairfieldvillage.co.uk